
 

 

 

City of Evanston 
Water Storage Replacement – Pre-Work 

August 4, 2017 
 
 

Project Description 

The City of Evanston is currently designing the replacement of the 5 million gallon water storage reservoir 
at the Water Plant.  This reservoir is a below-grade structure beneath the Northwestern University parking 
lot at the southwest corner of Lincoln Street and Campus Drive, and serves as clearwell storage for the 
treatment process.  

In preparation of construction of the new reservoir that is scheduled to begin in 2018, Northwestern 
University is installing a sheetpile wall between the existing reservoir and the two buildings to the west of 
the reservoir.  The sheetpile wall will be approximately 40 feet deep and serve to protect neighboring 
buildings while providing shoring during the removal and replacement of the existing reservoir.  

Schedule 

Installation of the sheetpile is scheduled to begin on Tuesday, August 8, 2017, and be complete by 
September 1, 2017.   

Contractor 

The contractor for this project is Walsh Construction, 929 West Adams Street, Chicago, IL 

City Monitoring 

This project is being managed by Northwestern University.  However, because of the impact to the City’s 
infrastructure, additional monitoring is being provided by the City’s Public Works Agency.  If you have any 
questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Paul Moyano, P.E., Senior Project Manager at 
(847) 448-8217 or pmoyano@cityofevanston.org.  



 

 

 


